

EMS Information Bulletin 2014-007

DATE:

December 15, 2014

SUBJECT:

EVZIO[™] Naloxone Auto-Injector Donation Update

TO:

Pennsylvania EMS Agencies and EMS Practitioners

FROM:

Richard L. Gibbons, Director

Bureau of Emergency Medical Services

PA Department of Health

(717) 787-8740

As you know, the Department of Health has been working through EMS Agencies to distribute a donation of 2,000 cartons of EVZIO TM Naloxone Auto-Injectors from Kaléo Pharmaceuticals. We're grateful to have this opportunity in Pennsylvania. In an effort to help expedite distribution to those who need it, we will now be releasing the donation on a first come first served basis, from now through January 15, 2015. The minimum donation is 50 cartons (2 auto-injectors per carton, plus training device).

If your agency is interested in receiving a donation of EVZIOTM Naloxone Auto-Injectors <u>or</u> would like to request additional units, please contact Melisa Rader at <u>merader@pa.gov</u> as soon as possible. The donation may not be available after January 15, 2015.

For more information on Act 139, please visit the Department of Health website www.health.state.pa.us